Dear (Project Lead)

Thank you for your email. We understand your disappointment about not receiving funding for your project through the Creative Communities Programme. The huge number of applications we received meant that we had to make some really hard decisions.

The panel judged projects against the criteria laid out in the guidance notes and made curatorial decisions to ensure a diverse programme with a spread of projects across artforms, the city and throughout the year. 

The proposals that were received highlight the creativity to be found throughout the city and people’s enthusiasm to play a part in Hull 2017. We hope the document we sent you about other potential funding opportunities is useful and will help you to obtain support from other sources for your project. 

We wish you luck with your project in the future. 

With best wishes, 
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